
Welcome visitors and friends! We invite you to join us in worship: 
 

Weekend Mass Times:  Saturday: 4:00 PM    Sunday: 8:30 AM & 11:00 AM  
Daily Mass Times:  Tuesday - Friday: 9:00 AM (Communion service on Monday) 

Reconciliation:  Saturday: 3:00 PM (or by appointment) 816-436-0880 

PARISH OFFICE 

Office Hours:  
8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Monday - Thursday 

8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Friday 
The Sanctuary is open from 7 AM to Sunset 
Phone: 816-436-0880   Fax: 816-436-0103 

stcharleskc.com 

BORROMEO ACADEMY  
& EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER 

Summer Office Hours:  
8:30 AM - 1:30 PM Monday - Thursday 

Phone: 816-436-1009   Fax: 816-436-6293 
Principal: Karen Hopson, Ed.D 

borromeoacademy.com 

June 26, 2022 

900 NE Shady Lane Drive 
Kansas City, Missouri 64118 

www.stcharleskc.com 



As I experience my final 

Sunday at Saint Charles 
Borromeo Parish, I look 
back on much that has 
happened during recent 
years. On the worldwide 
stage, the pandemic of 
2020 claimed more than 
a million American lives 

and still lingers, while the Russian invasion of 
Ukraine continues to rain down terror. Mass 
shootings and violent massacres devastate our 
communities coast to coast and moral issues, 
like abortion, challenge the spiritual fabric of 
our society. Locally, the Kansas City Chiefs won 
the Super Bowl on 02-02-2020, a palindrome 
day—first in over 900 years. Such a winning 
spirit is certain to continue with great players, 
coaches, and fans at Arrowhead to cheer it on.  
 In the Church, Pope Francis commissioned 
the Synod on Synodality to reawaken us to the 
grace of the Holy Spirit that dwells among us. 
Here, in 2017, Saint Charles Elementary, our 
parish school which served the neighborhood 
for decades, re-established itself as Borromeo 
Academy, a classical liberal-arts institute that 
educates according to tried and true Catholic 
values and academic methods.  And this year, 
the State of Missouri is issuing full-ride grants 
to allow schools like ours to substantially 
increase enrollment.  
 This year, we arrived at our diamond jubilee, 
seventy-fifth anniversary, as a parish.  The first 
celebration to commemorate the big event 
was a “Lighting the Way” Advent gathering 
last December to begin the liturgical year and 
kick off a calendar of parties to honor decades 
of faith in the Kansas City northland.  The last 
six years, in various ways, seem to reflect the 
last seventy-five with a gamut of joyful and 

sorrowful recollections, triumphs and agonies, 
challenges and opportunities, victories and 
defeats, obstacles and accomplishments.  
Though it is always sad to bid farewell to loved 
ones, it was especially tough this year to say 
goodbye to school parents, Josh Caylor and 
Gina Rupnow, who lived at the heart of parish 
existence and enlivened us by their presence. 
 These days of transition at the end of June 
and throughout the summer will be times that 
point to continued growth and building.  As 
more people join our church and school, we 
are staying ahead by updating our social halls 
and community kitchen, enhancing our spaces 
and programs for children’s education, and 
gaining some much needed storage, while we 
continue to beautify our facilities. There are 
lots of indicators that SCB is a parish on the 
move that is in step with the Gospel message 
and mission.  Though none of us knows how 
long we will remain part of the community or 
how long we will be on earth, we are blessed 
to be in a loving family of faith that journeys 
with one another from here to eternity.  Let us 
treasure the past in our hearts as we look 
toward the future with humility, faithfulness, 
courage, obedience, and great hope. 
 Please pray for me as I depart to take on my 
next challenge. Likewise, I will pray for you.  It 
was a blessing for me to get to spend the last 
six years among you, side-by-side in work and 
prayer. Together, we accomplished some great 
feats and surprised some onlookers who did 
not think it could be done.  Thank you for the 
good times and the grace we shared.      
 May the road rise to meet you, the wind be 
always at your back, the sun shine warm upon 
your face, and the rains fall soft upon your 
fields, and, until we meet again, may the Good 
Lord hold you always in the palm of His hand. 

 PASTOR’S PEN ...a word from the heart of Fr. Don Farnan 



INVITATION TO WORSHIP AND PRAYER 



 

Our family and friends in the military... 

Sgt. Howard Scott, III 
   

 

PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE: 816-436-0880 TO ADD OR REMOVE LOVED ONES FROM THE LIST 

Our family and friends who protect and serve... 

Rita Abbott 
Cynthia Allinder 
Jacob Allinder 
Justin Allinder 

Linda Beaubien 
Anthony Berls 
Skip Bollinger 
Maley Bruno 
Sherry Burns 

Carson Burroughs   
Stephanie Cain 

Dorothy Cacioppo 
Melissa Chau 

Simon Christofano 
Bruce & Marcie Corbitt 

Anna Corless 
Mary Danaher 
Josie Devine 
Carmen Ellis 

Grant Feagles 
Diane Ford 

Tiffany Foster 
Jennifer Freeman 
Roxann Freeman 

Santa Galate 
Jane Grossman 
M & B Hackney 

Phillip Hernandez 
Teresa Hendrickson 
Luz Maria Heredia 

Joan Hinds 
Virginia Hladky   
Jerum Hollows 

Olive Kelley 
Marion Kern 
Elaine King 

Mark LeGault 
Keith Little 

Antonio Luna 
Bryan Lundgren 
Wanda Mackey 

Vera Mamie 
Teri Mahoney 
D. Earl Mead 
Jack Medlin 
Bob Meller 

Mary Milam 
Walter Mitchell 

Dee Mitchum 
Richard Mixon 
Elaine Moore 

Lynda & Bob Morris 
Doris Mudd 
Milan Mulac 
Donna Najar 
Kaye Noland 

Vernon Noland 
Rogelio Pena 
Charles Perea 

Jule Pitts 
Elaine Prieur 
Janet Pryor 

Garhett Richards 
Marie Robinson  

Char Rosche 
Frances Saladino 

Doug Schuster 
Mark Siebke 

Teena Simmons 
Bernadine Smith   

Mary Helen Sorrentino 
Alex Sosa 

Jacob Sparks 
Lillian Squire 

Stephen Storts 
Tim Svoboda 

Lori & Stephen Taepke 
Pam Taibi 

Peter Thompson 
John Underhill 

Robert VanDyke 
Wayne Walker 
Jim Weyrauch 

Linda Weyrauch 
Madelyn Whiston 
Brionna Whitham 

Deacon Jerry Williams 
Glen Witt 

Mireya Youngers 

Pray for the repose of the soul of Patricia McFerrin, 
  

Those who are...homeless, jobless, addicted, imprisoned,  
physically and emotionally ill, hospitalized, and homebound, including: 

INVITATION TO WORSHIP AND PRAYER 

Major Michelle Bannick Mendoza 
Major John Olshefski                     

Major Gilbert Mendoza 

Michael A. Schrick 
Cpl Henry Lehr 

Sgt. Tyler Gordon 

Msgt. Amber Parker 

 

Let us pray for the newest member 
of our parish family: 

Cecilia Mae Loethen 
Baptized June 19, 2022 

Saturday, June 25 

4:00 PM Lorene Mixon (Ɨ) - by James & Carolyn O’Laughlin 

Sunday, June 26 

8:30 AM Jim & Pat Sallee (Ɨ) - by Ben Kneib 

11:00 AM Augustine Thinh Nguyen 

 Angelo DeMeo - by Flo DeMeo 

Monday, June 27 

9:00 AM Communion Service 

Tuesday, June 28 

9:00 AM Deceased Membres of the Kneib Family 

Wednesday, June 29 

9:00 AM Garold Tingler (Ɨ) - by Margaret Tingler 

Thursday, June 30 

9:00 AM Luz & Vinicio Saladin (Ɨ) - by Hilaria Grigsby 

Friday, July 1 

9:00 AM Louis Saluzzi - by Millie Underhill 

Saturday, July 2 

4:00 PM Andrew & Barbara Lehr (Ɨ) - by Tony Lehr 

 SCB Parish Family 

Sunday, July 3 

8:30 AM Theresa Malone (Ɨ)  - by Pat Bevans 

 Deceased Members of the Klein Family 

11:00 AM James Tierney Sr. - by Loretta Temple 

Monday, June 27 

9:00 AM Communion Service 

Tuesday, June 28 

9:00 AM Mass 

9:30 AM Adult Faith Formation - Borromeo Hall South 

Wednesday, June 29 

9:00 AM Mass 

Thursday, June 30 

9:00 AM Mass 

Friday, July 1 

9:00 AM Mass 

9:30 AM Adoration (1st Friday) 

Saturday, July 2 

3:00 PM Confession - Fr. Thomas 

4:00 PM Mass - Rosary at 3:25pm 

Sunday, July 3 - Donut Sunday 

8:30 AM Mass 

11:00 AM Mass 

Please remember in your prayers: 

Robert “Bob” Maines 

who was laid to rest Wednesday, June 22nd. 

Please remember in your prayers: 

Mary Dolores Betz 

who was laid to rest Saturday, June 18th. 

Have a milestone birthday, anniversary, or event  coming up? 
Let Sarah in the parish office know so we can help celebrate YOU!  

Please call or email two weeks prior to your big event. 
816-436-0880 or ssimon@stcharleskc.com 



STEWARDSHIP 

Current Month Budgeted Income vs Actual 

Date  
Budgeted 
Weekly   

Actual  
Weekly   

Budget      
Net +/-  

5-June 25,879  31,733 5,854 

12-June 25,879  13,639 (12,240) 

19-June 25,879  22,902 (2,978) 

26-June 25,879    

    

YTD Income vs Expense as of May 31, 2022 

 Income Expense Net +/- 

YTD 2,732,434 2,887,173 (154,739) 

    

Capital Campaign Income  

Goal 1,480,000 Raised/Pledged 1,825,501 

    

Special Collections 
Communication $735 

RaiseRight, formerly ShopWithScrip, is used to help 
generate money for Borromeo Academy.  Simply 

visit the RaiseRight website ( www.raiseright.com ) 
or the mobile app to purchase gift cards. Proceeds 
from the gift card value comes back to us.  E cards 

can be downloaded directly to your phone and used 
within minutes of purchase. There are a variety of 
gift cards available, including some of your favorite 

restaurants and places you shop weekly.  You  
may also purchase gift cards in person after all the 

Masses on the first weekend of the month.   
 

To shop online, or through the mobile app,  
use the enrollment code: L48DE35C44L9  

to link your purchases to Borromeo Academy. 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Planned Giving 
 

A gift of stock, bonds or mutual 
funds that have appreciated in 
value may enable you to make a 
more sizable gift to support the 
work of our parish. If you have 
owned the security for more 
than one year, you avoid capital 
gains and the IRS allows a deduction for fair market 
value up to 30% of adjusted gross income. For more 
information, or to give, contact the parish office. 
 

816-436-0880 

I Am Interested in Becoming a Member of  
Saint Charles Borromeo Parish! 

 

Name ____________________________________ 
 

Home Address _____________________________ 
 

_________________________________________ 
 

Phone ____________________________________ 
 

Email _____________________________________ 
 

You may put this in the collection basket  
or drop off at the Parish Office. 

 

We are delighted to welcome you! 

Catholic Charities is hiring: 
 

Food Pantry Coordinator, full-time, Welcome Center Kansas City, In-Office. 
 

Resource Specialist, full-time, Welcome Center St. Joseph, In-Office/Remote. 
 

Program Manager, Supportive Services for Veterans and Families, full-time, 
Kansas City Office. 
 

Family Development Specialist - Social Butterflies, full-time, Kansas City office. 
 

Parish Mental Health Coordinator, part-time, contract, Kansas City office. 
 

For more information and other job postings, visit the KCSJ Diocesan Website: 
 

kcsjcatholic.org/start/job-openings/ 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Easing into Contemplative Prayer with the 
Ignatian Spirituality Center of Kansas City 

 

Wednesdays, June 8 – July 13, 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM • ZOOM 
  

Looking to reinvigorate your life in prayer this summer? Join us 
for a 6-week long experience of exploring the four stages of 
prayer that lead to contemplation.  We will be reading togeth-
er The Armchair Mystic by Fr. Mark Thibodeaux, SJ and praying 
his suggested exercises to help cultivate a deeper relationship 
with our Lord.  You will read about 5 pages per day and pray 
for 30 minutes and meet weekly with your group to reflect and 
share about your prayer experience.  Weekly gatherings will 
begin on Wednesday, June 8th at 7:00 PM.  Cost $35 (book not 
included) 
  

For more information and to register, please see our events 
page https://www.ignatiancenterkc.org/events 

That Man Is You - "The Creed" 
**TMIY will NOT be meeting Sat. July 2** 

 

The TMIY "That Man Is You" men's group started their summer 
series June 11.  The group is hosting "The Creed", a video series 

by Bishop Robert Barron. In this series, Bishop Barron guides 
the group through the depths of the Nicene Creed in a 6 week 

course. The last meeting will be held Saturday, July 23rd.  
 

The group meets on Saturday mornings from  
6:30 AM-8:00 AM in Borromeo South Hall. The session 

begins with breakfast (provided) and features the 
presentation and then discussion. All men are welcome 

to join for fellowship and faith.  
 

Contact Steve Gaul 816-801-0213 or svgaul@gmail.com with questions.  

2022 – 2023 Spiritual Exercises in Everyday Life 

Applications Due July 15 
 

The Ignatian Spirituality Center of Kansas City offers the 

Spiritual Exercises in Everyday Life retreat every year 

from September to May.  This 8 to 9-month long          

individually-directed retreat in everyday life is designed 

to dispose pray-ers to more readily receive God’s love 

and grace.  You will pray daily with specific exercises and 

then go about your day. It is an individually-directed in 

that you will be accompanied weekly by an Ignatian  

prayer guide who will companion you uniquely for this 

retreat journey. 

We are currently taking applications for the 2022 – 2023 

season. To find out more, visit us at 

www.ignatiancenterkc.org and click on Community, then 

“Make the 8 Month Exercises.”  
 

If you have any questions or would like further info, 

please email Stephanie Hudson at  

shudson@ignatiancenterkc.org or call (816)381-9168.  

Calling Adult Readers: 
The first grade teacher at SCBA is 
seeking adults that will listen to 

scholars read to them. 
If you are interested or have 

questions, email Suzie Jones at 
sjones@stcharleskc.com 

Please include your name and phone number. Thank you! 

Job Opening at 
Mount Olivet Cemetery 

 

The Mount Olivet Cemetery Association 
has an open position for a General       
Manager. This job directs the day-to-day 
business operations of the four Catholic Cemeteries locations and 
protects the traditions and ministerial aspects of the burying of the 
dead while leading change and managing the administrative, sales, 
and grounds crew staff to achieve financial and non-financial targets. 
This position is full-time and benefits-eligible, officed in Kansas City 
with some travel to St. Joseph, Missouri.  
 

View the full job description and apply on the KCSJ Diocesan Website: 

kcsjcatholic.org/start/job-openings/ 

SBC Respect Life Ministry 
 

Prayer for Life 
 

O God, giver of life, help us to do our 
part to save unborn babies from death 
by abortion and aid pregnant mothers 

in distress.  Please strengthen us in our efforts to obtain 
an amendment outlaw abortion in the United States. 

                              Amen. 

https://www.ignatiancenterkc.org/events
mailto:svgaul@gmail.com


Job Opening at The Chancery: Director of the Life and Justice Office 
The Director of the Life and Justice Office for the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is 

responsible for planning and facilitating liturgical, pastoral care, educational, and 
policy advocacy activities and events related to the  Church’s teaching on the 

sanctity of all human life and the dignity of every person. 
 

For more information, or to apply, please go online: 
 

https://recruiting.paylocity.com/recruiting/jobs/Apply/1152923/Available- 
Positions/Director---Life-and-Justice-Office 

Angels Attic 
Catholic Thrift Store 

Angels Attic Thrift store, located 
at 6970 N Broadway, is in         

desperate need of volunteers (no experience      
necessary) who can give 2 hours a month or 2 hours 
a week or more as a volunteer. We are in need of  
90-100 volunteers, flexible days and flexible hours. 
90% of all profits go to help Catholic schools in the 
Northland.  

Please call Krisa 816-915-1740  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Have you noticed the beautiful new empty cabinets placed in the 
Gathering Space? Good news, this will soon be The Marian              
Sacramentals and Bookstore at Saint Charles. Father Don planted the 
seed for this wonderful endeavor. Our new Bookstore will be open 
after Mass on July 2nd and 3rd. 
 

Father Don will bless the store after Mass on July 2nd. This is a new 
nonprofit ministry at Saint Charles, and we are seeking volunteers to 
staff the store after each weekend Mass. For more information,     
contact Patty Priestly (daytime hours only, please) at (816) 838-0804 
or Faith Pugh at (816) 718-6890. 

 The Gabriel Project KC will soon open St. Mary’s House for Mothers. St. 
Mary’s is a two-story, 15,000-square-foot house on 13 acres east of Liberty, 
Missouri, modeled after successful maternity homes in other cities. In March 
2021, it was purchased by generous benefactors to be turned into a home for 
homeless, pregnant mothers and their children in the Kansas City metro area. 
  

 The Gabriel Project helps pregnant women in need and is a ministry of the 
Pro-Life Office in the Archdiocese of Kansas City, Kansas, and the Respect Life 
Office in the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. More than linking mothers to 
community resources, they provide emotional, material, and spiritual support 
for her choice to parent or place her baby for adoption.  
  

 To find out how you can help, please contact  
Deacon Doug Hemke at (816) 390-6386 or dhemke@gmail.com. 

Learn more about St. Mary’s at www.smhfm.org.  

The St. Joseph Table family would like to thank the Saint 
Charles Borromeo Parish family and friends for a       
wonderfully successful event on May 1st. We were so 
happy to see everyone get together and enjoy Carmella 
Pollina's wonderful pasta, Milanese.  
  

Special thanks to all the ladies and gentlemen of the St. 
Joseph Table and volunteers. They made this event so 
beautiful as we honored "St. Joseph the Worker Day." 
We also send special thanks to the Saint Charles office 
and maintenance staff, Borromeo Academy Art           
Department, John Conforti, and the Conforti Produce 
Company. 
  

This year’s donations were used to help the Guatemala 
Mission, Saint Charles Food Pantry, Bishop Sullivan     
Center, Assistance League, Our Lady of Mercy Country 
Home, and Northland Shepherd Center. 

mailto:dhemke@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018M7hQ3UCsVcbD-1gphXTW6HNfVLYaC5BjwiNVkiiCUFx9KA8B4brDovgUbiZrp7sEpAdCpN0AT35g9-GjHtEb3XOkIIdLY2qK1e1eTL0kQBTGGAGYS2_vVobwnD5uEEiD5BKhZi9Gqo=&c=qkM78jqfyu8yKC2Od6-qo36NOb9_imQtJLc2IdZWJawkWBTxO5Dimw==&ch=gXj3vkxezEp2nc_zSsEf_yd5


SAINT CHARLES BORROMEO ACADEMY 

 

 

BORROMEO ACADEMY  
and the EARLY EDUCATION CENTER 

July 4 
     All Programs Closed 
July 29 
     Last Day for 2 yr. Old and Summer Care 

 Starting on July 1, MOScholars (Missouri 
Empowerment Scholarship Accounts Program) 

will provide financial assistance to families  
sending their children to Catholic schools. This 

offers an excellent benefit for 
Borromeo Academy and other school families in 

the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
 

This law provides state tax credits for             
contributions to approved, non-profit               

Educational Assistance Organizations (EAOs). 
These EAOs use the contributions to award 

scholarships to Missouri students with            
Individual Education Plans (IEPs) and students 
living in low-income households. The Diocese 

Bright Futures Fund has been selected as a 
certified EAO for this program. Donors will be 

able to receive special tax credits for their 
donations and families will be able to apply for 
scholarships to attend our Catholic Schools in 

the Diocese. 
 

Learn more about who qualifies for  
the program and how to apply at: 

www.brighfuturesfund.org/moscholars 

http://www.brighfuturesfund.org/moscholars


CHILDREN’S BULLETIN 



PASTORAL TEAM                                         
 

Rev. Donald Farnan, Pastor.….………….(816) 436-0880…...x503 

     dfarnan@stcharleskc.com 
Deacon Joe Whiston…………............................…..(816) 604-0555 

      jwhiston@stcharleskc.com 

Deacon Victor Quiason...………………….…….…..….(816) 679-7189 

     vquiason@stcharleskc.com 
Beth Harmon-Vaughan, PhD Dir. of Operations……….….x211 

      bharmon-vaughan@stcharleskc.com 

Dennis Altschul, Director of Music & Worship……………..x213 

      daltschul@stcharleskc.com 

Jim Cleary, Accountant…………………………………………………....x205 

      jcleary@stcharleskc.com 

Lane Lucas, Media Coordinator………………………………..…....x217 

     llucas@stcharleskc.com   
Edie Ferrara, Office Manager……………………………………..x201 
     eferrara@stcharleskc.com 
Sarah Simon, Office Manager…………………………..……….…...x201 

      ssimon@stcharleskc.com 

Tony Lehr, Facilities Manager.…………………………………...…..x215 

      tlehr@stcharleskc.com 

 

Baptismal Preparation 

Infant - 6 Years: Parents of children under 6 years of age, or 
expectant parents who are registered parishioners and actively 
participating in the practice of Catholic faith and desire to have 
their child baptized need to attend one Baptism Preparation Class. 
Classes are offered every other month. 7 - 17 Years: Participate in 
a special process, the Rite of Christian Initiation Adapted for 
Children. Adults: Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA), a 
faith journey that includes the teaching of the Catholic Church 
while focusing on each individual’s formation in a life of 
discipleship and commitment to Jesus Christ. For more 
information , contact the parish office at 816-436-0880. 
 

Marriage Preparation 

Please contact Fr. Don Farnan at 816-436-0880 or 
dfarnan@stcharleskc.com when you become engaged. We prefer 
at least nine month’s notice.  For more information, please call the 
parish office or visit our website: stcharleskc.com/matrimony. 

 

 

BORROMEO ACADEMY 

Karen Hopson, Principal….………………………………...….…..x302 
      khopson@stcharleskc.com 
Karla Prewitt, Assistant Principal 
     kprewitt@stcharleskc.com 
Susie Henton, Assistant Principal 
     shenton@stcharleskc.com 
Rose Hochstatter, Secretary…………………………………….....x301 
     rhochstatter@stcharleskc.com 
Leanora DiCapo, Bookkeeping.…………..……………………....x305 
      ldicapo@stcharleskc.com 
Rebecca VanDyke, Early Childhood Coordinator 
     rvandyke@stcharleskc.com 
 

PASTORAL VISITS 
If you or a family member is hospitalized or homebound and 
would like a visit from our parish visitors, please call the parish 
office at (816) 436-0880. 
 

 
FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 
Please contact Fr. Don Farnan at (816) 436-0880 x503 or 
dfarnan@stcharleskc.com to begin the funeral arrangement 
process. Funeral planning packets are available in the parish 
office. 

 
ASSISTIVE LISTENING DEVICES 
Devices are available and may be checked out for use during 
Mass. Please see a Hospitality Minister prior to the start of Mass. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Bulletin items (as space allows) are due by 10 AM on Fridays  
(8 days prior) to the following weekend’s bulletin. Items may be 
edited for content.  Please submit to ssimon@stcharleskc.com. 
 

Food Pantry...................................................(816) 436-8000 
Hours: 12:30 PM - 2:30 PM, M/W/F 
 

St. Pius X High School..................................(816) 453-3450 
 

Blog- chargedwithstcharles.blog 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating sexual abuse in the Church.  If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 
2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 
3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe Crayon,  
 at 816.812.2500 or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org, if the abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Whitney True-Francis, Victim 
Assistance Coordinator at 816.392.0011 or true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more information.  

CONTACT US... 

For requests for the Prayer Chain, or to join 
our email Prayer Chain,  please email: 

 

prayers@stcharleskc.com 

mailto:victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org
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Family owned & operated Service & Sales

Taking care of your 
Heating  & Cooling 
Needs Since 1948

816-452-
0400

Visit us at: www.GFAC1948.com

Matthew J. Bednar, O.D. 
Parent of St. Charles Borromeo Students

Gladstone, MO

(816) 454-2020
www.bennetteyecaremidwest.com 
Liberty, MO                 Platte City, MO

816-921-7370

hilanddairy.com

ALIGNMENTS • TUNE-UPS 
BRAKES • A/C • GENERAL AUTO REPAIR

WAYNE CROY’S 
CAR CARE CENTER

7100 Antioch Road 
Gladstone, MO

453-3433

Adams & Beaubien, Inc. 

Richard J. Beaubien  

Individual • Small Business 

Complete Accounting 

Payroll 

4770 N. Belleview Ave., Ste. 101 

(816) 455-1235

• Personal Injury 
• Divorce     
• Criminal 
• Traffic 
• Wills

DOUG WEMHOFF 
Parishioner

64th & North Oak   

 (816) 453-8855

Dentistry for Children 
Louis A. Pollina, D.D.S.

Laura Walden, D.D.S. 

(Teen Dentist)

Parishioners of St. Charles

Gladstone and Liberty Locations
7001 N. Cherry • Gladstone 

816-548-3400

816-792-1118 • Liberty

Our Lady of Mercy 
Country Home 
Owned & Operated by the Mercedarian Missionaries 
Senior Independent & Private Assisted Living

Care with Dignity
816.781.5711 

Liberty

www.ourladyofmercy.net
Follow us on

We are Located Conveniently Off of North Oak 
Trafficway in the Heart of the Northland

NEW PATIENTS WELCOME!

PetalDental.com 
816-468-6767

6651 N Oak Trafficway, Ste 8 
Gladstone, MO 64118

Contact James Bradley 

to place an ad today! 

jbradley@4LPi.com

or (800) 950-9952 x2655
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Since 1980

Single Ply Roofing Systems

P.O. Box 633 | Blue Springs, MO 
(816) 228-5555 | fax (816) 228-8034

DAVID K. HUTTINGER 
Vice-President

davehutt@huttingerconstruction.com

www.huttingerconstruction.com

Larry West  
Patrick McGilley

Funerals – Cremations 
Receptions - Celebrations 
“Celebrating Lives” 
816-453-7700

3325 NE VIVION RD.  
KANSAS CITY MO 64119

www.mcgilleyantiochchapel.com

Braces and Invisalign 
for Adults & Children

8407 N. Main St.

Kansas City, MO

(816) 420-8100
www.kavanaughortho.com

Kurt 
KAVANAUGH 
	 Orthodontics

HUNT PLUMBING
MASTER PLUMBER IN NORTHLAND OVER 60 YEARS

ALWAYS 10% OFF SENIORS

ALL PLUMBING NEEDS:

• Sewer Line Cleaning

• Backflow Tests

• Hot Water Heaters

ALL WORK GUARANTEED

COMMERCIAL • RESIDENTIAL

816-453-2055

200 NE 54th St. 
Ste. 115

816-454-7422
New Patients Welcome

Parishioner

	 VICTOR A. 

Quiason
DDS, PC

We take your  
smile to heart.

Family Owned Catholic Funeral Directors Serving All of Kansas City

meyersfuneralchapel.com 
816-229-3276 | 816-741-0251 

BONDED & INSURED
EXPERIENCED EMPLOYEES

 PROFESSIONAL, SAFE AND RELIABLE

Mention this ad and get $25 off your service
MrHandyman.com

816-429-1886816-298-5620

Terry Gabel 
Sales Associate

3200 NE 83rd St 
Kansas City, MO
P  (816) 777-3138 
C  (816) 918-3675

terrygabel@remax.net 
TerryGabel.com

Each office is independently owned & operated

Innovations

Let our team of experts 
help you with all your 

real estate needs.
Each Keller Williams Realty office is independently owned and operated. 

816-452-4200 310 NW Englewood Road, Kansas City MO 64118

JoMarie Armilio, PC
816-682-6111

jmsellskc@gmail.com

Contact James Bradley 

to place an ad today! 

jbradley@4LPi.com

or (800) 950-9952 x2655

Serving 
Sunday Brunch

10am - 1pm

                    913-839-0111


